
 

Scarborough Camera Club are delighted to announce their first speakers in the 2021 season will be  

Sharon and Robert Prenton-Jones on “The Art of Presentation”  

at 7.30pm on Wednesday 13th January at 7.30pm. 

Robert and Sharon, based in North Wales, are both multi award winning national and international photographers who 
have had their images exhibited all over the world. They are perhaps best known for combining studio work with the 
waterfalls, lakes, castles, mountains and beaches and for their creative and post-processing skills. Sharon recently 
spoke at the YPU’s Keighley day last November. More details about Sharon and Robert and examples of their work can 
be seen at www.prentonjonesphotography.co.uk 

Visitors and members of other clubs are welcome to attend the Zoom meeting (£3 per person). Places can be booked at 
www.scarboroughcameraclub.co.uk   

http://www.prentonjonesphotography.co.uk/
http://www.scarboroughcameraclub.co.uk/

